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VETERANS AND ACTIVE MILITARY WEEK  
AT SENECA PARK ZOO 

 
Veterans and active military celebrated with free admission for themselves 

and their families.  
  
November 5, 2021 - Monroe County Executive Adam Bello today announced that 

veterans and active military will receive free admission for themselves, and 50% off 

for up to four guests, November 8–14 at Seneca Park Zoo.  

“In honor of Veterans Week, we invite our veterans and active military to enjoy a fun, 

fall day with their families and friends at Seneca Park Zoo,” commented Bello.  “We 

are grateful for the sacrifices that our men and women in uniform have made and 

continue to make to serve our community and our country. Offering free admission to 

the Zoo during Veterans Week is just one small way we can say thank you to our 

veterans and active military.” 

From Monday, November 8 through Sunday, November 14, all active and veteran 

military personnel with a valid military ID will receive free Zoo admission and 50% off 

tickets for up to 4 additional guests. Advance tickets are not required for veterans 

and their families and can be purchased at the gate. The Zoo is open daily from 10 

a.m. - 3 p.m.  

 
*** 

Internationally, and in our own backyard, Seneca Park Zoo plays a key role in species survival. 
Chartered as an educational institution in 1957 by New York State, the Seneca Park Zoo Society 
plays an integral role in supporting Monroe County, the owners and operators of the Zoo. 
Together, we are working to bring animals back from the brink of extinction. 


